
 
  
 
Post Date: June 24, 2025 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC  
DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) GOALS 

for the Jacksonville Aviation Authority 
 
In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26, the Jacksonville Aviation Authority (JAA) is developing the 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) program goal for Fiscal Years 2026–2028. The 
goal will apply to all four airports operated by the Authority: 
 

• Jacksonville International Airport (JAX) 
• Jacksonville Executive at Craig Airport (CRG) 
• Herlong Recreational Airport (HEG) 
• Cecil Airport (VQQ) 

 
We invite you to join us for a virtual stakeholder meeting to: 
 

• Review the proposed DBE goal 
• Discuss the availability of DBE firms for upcoming projects 
• Share input on JAA’s ongoing efforts to increase DBE participation across all four 

airports 
• July 10, 2025 | 11:00 AM (ET) | 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6534672929248312160  
 

• Your participation is important. We hope you or a representative can attend. 
• If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Yetunde 

Oyewole at: 904.741.3172 or 
����� yetunde.oyewole@flyjacksonville.com 
 
The Jacksonville Aviation Authority hereby publishes a proposed overall goal for its 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program for FY 2026 – FY 2028. The proposed 
overall goal is 9.42% for all FAA-AIP funded projects in FY 2026 – FY 2028. The methodology 
used in developing this goal is available for review and comment during normal business hours, 
until July 10, 2025, at the office of the Jacksonville Aviation Authority, 14201 Pecan Park 
Road, Jacksonville, FL 32218. 
 
For additional information and questions, please contact Yetunde Oyewole at 904-741-3172 
during normal business hours. 
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